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Agenda Item 3(c): Recommending further measures, as appropriate, for the promotion and protection of the rights of persons belonging to national or ethnic, religious and linguistic minorities.
Thank you Mr. Chairman. 

My name is Reem Mazzawi. I am an OHCHR Minority Fellow and I was the co-chair of the Workshop on Minorities and Conflict Prevention and Resolution that was held on the 26th and 27th May last week here at the Palais des Nations. This workshop was facilitated by the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights. 
The workshop was attended by the 35 members of minority communities and organizations currently in Geneva to participate in the joint OHCHR and Minority Rights Group training programme and in the Working Group, as well as by the five OHCHR minority fellows. The workshop was also attended by representatives of over 40 member states, members of this Working Group, NGOs, other UN agencies, experts and academics.
The participants heard presentations from minority representatives of their views of the root causes of conflicts affecting and involving minorities. The workshop also looked at ways minorities can work with UN human rights mechanisms and bodies and discussed other ways to increase their participation in activities by governments, the UN and other international, regional and national bodies to prevent and resolve conflict.

At the end of the two days, the minority participants drew up a series of concluding observations on the root causes of conflicts involving or affecting minorities and possible solutions, including the development of the minority matrix that has already been presented to this Working Group.
The concluding observations will be presented by some of the minority representatives who participated in this workshop at the forthcoming global civil society conference on the prevention of armed conflict to be held at UN headquarters in New York in July this year. This is a real opportunity for the minority perspective to be heard at the international level.
We would like to submit these concluding observations, together with the observations of the Rapporteur, Mr. Tom Hadden, to the members of the Working Group for their consideration, to be followed by the report of the workshop in due course.
In addition, we would like to ask the Working Group to place this issue of minorities and conflict prevention and resolution on the agenda for the 12th session of the Working Group, in order to receive the report from the international civil society conference and to discuss further the participation of minorities in the prevention and peaceful resolution of conflicts where they affect or involve minorities. 

Thank you very much.

